State funding has been
awarded SEARHC 10 continue
and expand two programs
currently offered communities
in Southeast: the “‘Wilderness

Survival” program and 3
“Swim for Health project,

The Wilderness Survival pro-
gram will expand current cur-
jculum designed  to teach
students 1o identify and meet
needs essential 1o survival in a
wilderness  environment. Un-
foreseen circumstances such as
boat sinkings, aircraft accidents
and hunting accidents are part
of life in Alaska, This program
is designed to be presented in
those contexts and will be
incorporated into the regular
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ed curriculum will be offered -

in five rural Southeastern com-
munities, at least three of
which received the introduc-
tory program this yeas,

The Swim for Health project
will target children in grades
36. It will provide instruc-
tion in water safety, develop
deep water confidence, facil-
itate acclimization to aquatic
recreation,

State funding for an ﬂd:arly
health program which provided
eye exams, glasses, dental care,

dentures and hearing aids to

those 60 and over was discon-
tinued June 30. This much-

needed program began Sep-
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Since January, with the sub-
mission of a letter of intent to
the State and a subsequent
proposal in March, SEARHC
has been actively pursuing ad-
ministration of the Juneau
Mental Health Center. The
SEARHC Board of Directors
had identified psycho-social ill-
nesses as a leading health prob-
lem of Southeast and directed

_staff to seek a2 means to bring

mental health support services
to the rural communities cur-

rently without sefvices.

The proposal developed by
SEARHC provided a full-time
psychiatrist and | for Ju-
neau, a day t
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for the chronically
ill, as well as uﬂll'hl
to the communities ir®
neau catchment area. Im
Mental Health Clnm*itlﬂ'
has not traveled to those com-
munities in over two years. -
Administration of the Ju-
neau Mental Health Clinic
became a major political issue.
Eventually the City Assembly
voted not to undertake its
administration.  This  left
SEARHC as the sole applicant,
The proposal received favor-
able reviews from the South-
east HSA and Southeast Gov-
ernor’s Mental Health MM‘]’
wis moved from ﬂu_uuntuct
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health services to the commun-
ities in the Juneau Mental
Health Center catchment area.
On July 22 the SEARHC Exec-
'ﬂﬂ"t“‘tﬂ'ﬂn
the need and directed staff to
continue seeking these out-
reach services. For the third
ymwwuw a letter
of intent was submitted prior
to the July iﬂmuﬂl
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